
Tell us more...
Please provide your name and contact information on 

the other side of the slip when using this section.

I would like to know more about Jesus 
I received Jesus Christ as my Savior today 
I wish to be baptized 
I am interested in becoming a member of FBC 
I would like to arrange a meeting with the Pastor 
I would like to know more about Life Groups 
I would like to have a set of giving envelopes 
I am looking for a new church home 
I am interested in Greater Beckley Christian School 
I am interested in attending Faith 101 
Please have someone contact me about serving: 

 Ministry Team:                                                                        

...about yourself...

Your Birthday:                                            

Anniversary:                                              

...and your children...

Name Age                                               

                                                                

                                                                

                                                                

                                                                

                                                                

Your first time here?
I am      local      visiting the area      new to the area

I am a guest of:                                           

How did you learn about FBC?                    

What is your first impression?                     

                                                                 

                                                                 

                                                                 

WORSHIP SERVICE — 1 MARCH 2015
WHAT’S IN A NAME?

Matthew 6:9-13 (#8)
Pastor Larry Halsey

WELCOME!
If you are a visitor, we welcome you! Whether you are looking for a church home 
or just passing through, we would like to have a record of your visit. Please fill out 
the tab to your right and drop it in the offering plate. You may also leave it at the 
Welcome Desk in the foyer as you exit. Worship with us again soon!

CHURCH MOUSE
More wedding bells are ringing! Congratulations to Jake Cochran and 
Lindsay Trump on their engagement.
Jarrod and Andrea Martin are expecting a little Martin in August.

PARADE OF NATIONS
Our 2015 Missions Conference “Parade of Nations” will be next Sunday morning.   
It is not too late; if you have children that would be willing to dress in the attire of 
another country and walk in the parade.  Stop by the table in the foyer to choose a 
costume. There will be a practice walk through on Saturday at 11AM and children 
will need to arrive at the church to dress on Sunday at 9AM. It would be a wonderful 
time to invite family and friends to see your children in this beautiful costume 
display.

OFFERING ENVELOPES
If you would like a yearend statement on your giving, you must have numbered 
contribution envelopes. Contact the office to arrange this.

MINISTRY AND FELLOWSHIP OPPORTUNITIES
Mar 7 Ricky Downey’s graduation from Brian’s Safehouse, 6PM           

Fusion Snow Tubing at Winterplace, 4PM                                

Mar 8 Missions Conference, Eric Murphy (AM and PM)           
Parade of Nations by the Faith children                    

Mar 15 Missions Conference, Eric Murphy (AM and PM)         
Mar 22 “Heartsong” from Cedarville University,  chili fellowship afterward         
Mar 29 Communion and Baptism Service (rescheduled from Mar 1)         
Apr 5 Easter           

PRAYING FOR OUR SOLDIERS
If you have a family member or close acquaintance who is serving in the military, 
please let Sandy Lawson know.  She updates our military table from time to time and 
this enables us to support our military in prayer.  Sandy’s email is 
sandraleigh5@gmail.com, you can also call or text 304-254-8459.

LITERATURE STATION
The Christian Resource Center, in connection with AM 860 WOAY, provides us with 
a literature station that is equipped with free pamphlets help us think biblically.  With 
more than 30 subjects from Abortion and Adoption to Temptation and Worry, it is a 
very powerful and useful tool.  It is located in the Connection Corner, get a cup of 
coffee and check it out.  

LORD’S TABLE AND BAPTISM
The Lord’s Table and Baptism has been rescheduled to March 29th.  Please use the 
information card to the right or call 304-255-4180, if you wish to be baptized.

PASTOR’S MISSION TRIP TO MIDDLE EAST
Pastor will be speaking at a commencement, preaching and encouraging pastors in 
Jordan, Egypt, and Lebanon, March 10-24. The church is receiving contributions for 
this ministry.  Checks should be marked “Pastor—Missions.”

FUSION TOTALLY TUBULAR TUBING TRIP
Fusion will be going tubing at Winterplace on March 7. They will be leaving the 
church at 4PM and returning at 10PM, the cost is $25. Be sure to dress for the 
occasion.  Hot chocolate and snacks will be provided.

SPRING FORWARD!
Next Sunday begins the observance of Daylight Savings Time. Remember to 
set your clocks forward one hour before bedtime on Saturday night.
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Mailing Address—Faith Baptist Church • P.O. Box 610 • Prosperity, WV • 25909
Website—www.wvfbc.org     Office Email—office@wvfbc.org     Tel—304-255-4180

Sunday Morning—9AM: Faith Training, 10AM: Corporate Worship
Sunday Evening—LifeGroups (Various Times & Locations), 6PM: Sanctuary LifeGroup
Wednesday Evening—6:30PM: Discover Kids, JAG, Fusion, Bible Study, WOW & Prayer

Dr. Larry Halsey, Lead Pastor

Online giving is 
easy from your 
s m a r t p h o n e . 
Launch your QR 
code reader and 
scan this code to 
access the mobile 
interface.

SMS WEATHER NOTIFICATION
Visit www.wvfbc.org/sms or scan the QR code to the 
right to register to receive Text Alerts of weather-
related schedule changes.

WEEKLY GIVING & ATTENDANCE
General Fund Faith Promise Attendance                               

Feb 1 9,918.00 960.00 297                                                   

Feb 8 6,781.00 1,147.00 221                                                

Feb 15 420.00 20.00 (No Service)                                              

Feb 22 340.00 20.00 (No Service)                                              

WEEKLY AMOUNT NEEDED TO MEET 
BUDGET: $8,007.71

TEACHING OUR CHILDREN THE WEEK OF MARCH 8
CC 10:00 AM 2’s & 3’s Allonna Tilley, Miranda Allen, Kylie Gray and Abbie Hill

4’s - K5 Mary Sue Coley and Debbie Covey
Children’s Church (Grades 1-3) Jim and Kathy Fritz

Children’s Church (Grades 4-6) Tim and Cindy Kearns 
Worship 10:00 AM Nursery Stefanie Ward and Alexis Clark
Wednesday March 11 Evelyn Walkup and LeeAnn Lehman

Sunday Morning, 1 MARCH 2015

TEACHING OUR CHILDREN THE WEEK OF MARCH 1
CC 10:00 AM 2’s & 3’s LeeAnn/Janna Lehman, Ally Perkins, Alexis Clark

4’s - K5 Melinda Crouch and John O’Neal
Children’s Church (Grades 1-3) Jim and Kathy Fritz

Children’s Church (Grades 4-6) Tim and Cindy Kearns
Worship 10:00 AM Nursery  Andrea Brush and Sandy Lawson

Wednesday March 4 Evelyn Walkup and Debbie Covey
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